Nr. James G. Lindley . Pebruary 22, 1944
Publie Welfare Department
Return of Evacuee Ffatients from Denver.

In Januairy 1944, two cancer patients were hospitalized for
treatment at the Colorado Genersl Hospital. Due to a'misunderstande
ing, neither the Welfare Department nor the Center Hospital were
notified of their release. Consequently, arrangements to meet them
atrthe ttation were not mades On February 8th, Miss E, Herron,
Director of the Hospital Social Service Divieion, stated that every
precaution will be taken to avoid its reoccurence. However, she
thought that it would be cf groat help if the W,R.A. Office in Denver
would be willing to teletype the Center the date and time of arrival
upon receipt of that information by the telephone from the Hospital.

chbd is the letter to the W, R.A., Office in Deunver.
Thenk you very much}

Sara A, Brown, Associate Counselor
Public Welfare Section
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Pebruary 22, 1944
¥r. Haloolm Pitts
Reloeation hpr:ur
Hidland Sev ilding
Denver 2, c."{:.«
Dear r. Pittss Re: Ifatients for Medicsl Care -

Granada Relocation Center

© Hany thanks for your kindness uomluuhmlm
tions for the soclal worker and the patients she accompanied on
the Japuary and February trips to Denver for medicel care unvail-
able in the Ceater. This service has been of lmmessurable help
o use

lsy we also request your cooperation in msking tmm-
monts for the return of the evacuse patients from the Colorade
Geveral Hospital to the Center? As it is not feasible for an
esoort to be seust to Denver for the sole purpose of ealling for
udtﬂiﬂﬁnt.m? n hes been for the Hospital Soecial
Service Division o rlace the patient, il able to travel alome,
on the traines Should there be a relative in Denver, he may be
ui-d to assist the patients In either case, the Wellars
Department must be notifded in advance of the date and time of
the patient's arrival in order to make plans to meet the train.
Would it be possible for your office to teletype the Uramada
Relocation Center Lumadiately upon receipt of that information
from the hospital? Plmancial arrangemects for the taxi, traine
fare, snd meals will contime to be made by the Center welfare

worker bafore the patient is discharged.

To date, a1l the children who have been hospitalized
in Denver have come under the Crippled Children's Services.
Miss Marie Wiekert, Director, lss assumed the responsibility of
notifying the Center and has always wired us directly regarding



age Two

ir. Naleolm Pitts Pebruary 22, 1944

A%t present, there are no Cexter oveouse patients in the
Denver hospitals other than those under the Crippled Children's
Services. lmsmuch ae there are & few appointments for Jarch and
April, we would sppreciste your favorable consideration of this
request at your earlisst conveniences Thank you very muche

Yours very truly,

| James Ge m
Project Director
YD s

ce: Colomsdo Gensral Hospital:
Social Service Divisioca

Urapads Center Hospital:
Yedical fooial Worker
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